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The new condenser units and extractor fans are extremely noisy and it does not seem as if any one has taken
any care to insulate them. It is extremely upsetting that this has taken place within a residential block and to
have to put up with the noise, especially as we are a young family with a baby. | am very surprised to learn that
the council has approved such noisy equipment to be situated at the back of a residential block. My flat looks
out onto this extension and it is both unsightly and very noisy.
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| am very surprised that Camden Council would allow these units to be installed without insisting that they are
insulated as they are unsightly and extremely noisy

They are situated in & residential block and the effect on the residents has not been adequately considered ,
nor has the increased noise pollution
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Firstly, Tish have illegally installed the current ventilation units on the top of the extension roof. These units not
only look unsightly when viewed from our flat but they are extremely noisy, omit large amounts of pollution and
| strongly oppese them being there.
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